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Circular ref: 030/2024

Dear Members,

Closure of OFA Hall on Friday, 12 July 70?4

Further to Circular ref. 029/2024, please note that the OFA Hall
would be closed to members due to the dinner event with
Suankularb Alumni Association on 12 July 2024.

Thank you.

For Management Committee
The Old Frees’ Association
5 July 2024

HENRY OOl WAH TENG
Honorary Secretary




